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SEPTEMBER
LIFE SKILLS

This month we have been
practicing fire drills and
lockdown drills.

Spirit week was a
great success!

FARM TO TABLE
Mrs. Cole is teaching us how to
grow food using hydroponic
towers! We are growing bibb
lettuce, arugula, and kale!

Rayne at McDonald’s

COMMUNITY
Our class took a field trip to
Walmart to purchase items for
our classroom and for
homecoming!

We made a shopping list and
created a budget.

We enjoyed walking to the
Lamont Memorial Free Library
and learning about different
kinds of rocks!

Genevee packing groceries with her
‘crazy hair’ for spirit week

FEELIN’ GOOD!
Ms. Johnson, our school
psychologist, has been coming
into our class once a week to
teach social-emotional health
lessons!

Thank you Mr. Predmore for
getting us to and from our field

trip safely!

See you in October!


